
 

 
CITY OF CLAREMONT 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULARLY 

SCHEDULED MEETINGS 

 
Notice is hereby given that the regular meetings of the City of 

Claremont Planning Commission scheduled to be held on  

August 5, 2025 and August 19, 2025, at 7:00 p.m., in Council 

Chamber, is hereby CANCELLED due to lack of quorum.  

 

The next regular meeting of the City of Claremont Planning 

Commission will be held on September 2, 2025, at 7:00 p.m., in 

Council Chamber, 225 Second Street, Claremont, California. 

 

I, NHI ATIENZA, SENIOR ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT OF 
THE CITY OF CLAREMONT, CALIFORNIA, HEREBY CERTIFY 
UNDER PENALTY OF PERJURY THAT THE FOREGOING 
NOTICE WAS POSTED AT CLAREMONT CITY HALL, 207 
HARVARD AVENUE, CLAREMONT, CALIFORNIA ON 
THURSDAY, JULY 31, 2025. 
 
Post Through:  August 20, 2025 


